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We are in the process of deciding the future of the LRCHS 1957 Website 
 

We would like to keep the Website Active until the next reunion in 2012 
But there are cost of keeping it up and running, and we need contributions 

 
If our Classmates could make contributions to keeping the website on the web, 
it would be greatly appreciated.  The expenses for keeping it on the Web are 
Hosting Fees which will have to be paid to our Hosting Provider, Earthlink. 

 
 

 

PLEASE SEND CONTRIBUTIONS 
 

Charles C. Humphrey 
LRCHS Class of 1957 

Webmaster 
 

Make checks payable to: 
 Advanced Consumer Enterprises 

P. O. Box 20462 
Beaumont, TX  77720-0462 

 

Please send us your current E-Mail Address 
 
 

For more information E-Mail� 
 

advancedconsumer@earthlink.net 
 

Visit our Website: 
www.lrchs57.com 


